MEMO :

Environmental Health and Trading Standards ABERDEEN

Communities, Housing and Infrastructure CITY COUNCIL
3" Floor, Marischal College

To Eric Anderson Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services

From  Tara-Erin Gilchrist, Licensing Standards Officer, Environmental Services

Email Commercial@aberdeencity.gov.uk Date 2™ November 2015
Tel. 01224 522185 Our Ref. TAE/AMM
Fax. 01224 523887 Your Ref.

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005
Premises Licence Review

Premises Licence: Jimmy Chung’s Restaurant, Beach Esplanade, Aberdeen

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards officer, | was notified by the Litigation and
Licensing section of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not
paid their annual fee by the 1% October 2015.

On the 22™ October, | contacted Aberdein Considine and Co, who represents the
Licence holder, First Management (GB) Limited. | was informed by the Commercial
Team of Aberdein Considine and Co, that they would email one of the business
partners, Mr Chung Man Wong to inform him of the situation.

Aberdein Considine and Co also advised Mr Wong to contact the Licensing Board
with regard to the Premise Licence.

I contacted Mr Wong on the 27" October to advise him about the forthcoming
Licensing Board meeting. Mr Wong informed me that the annual fee was being
negotiated with his landlord to determine who would be paying the fee. At the time of

the call, Mr Wong was in Hong Kong and added that he would be back in Aberdeen
on the 29" October.

Tara-Erin Gilchrist
Licensing Standards Officer



